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April 2021 Newsletter

The meeting was held on April 10.

Workdays have been set for April 17, May 1, and 
May 22. We will meet at the clubhouse at 9am to 
get signed in and go over jobs that need completed. 
A meal will be provided by Kitchen committee, 
side dishes or deserts welcomed. On Friday, April 
16 the Grounds committee is planned to cut 
down/trim some trees as long as weather permits 
and the grounds are solid enough, please avoid 
being in the areas that they are working in to 
prevent any possible injuries/accidents.  

Hunting 2021 Meetings set for the following dates: May 8 at 5pm, July 10 at 5pm and September 5 at 
5pm.  All current and active hunters must attend one of these meetings to remain on list.  Meetings will be 
held at the campstore.

Fish are ordered and scheduled for delivery on Friday, May 14 after 12 noon sometime.  They need lots 
of help with this and it is a fun time for all so please plan to join if able. Fishing will be shut down for 2 
weeks immediately after stocking.

With all the wet weather we have had, we ask that all avoid driving on the soft areas of the 
campground, please stay on the roads as much as possible.

2021 ATV/UTV stickers will now be for sale from Noon-4pm on Saturdays (all day on 
workdays) by Board Members and are $5 each until Memorial Day, then it will go up to $10.  
You must show proof of insurance and pass decibel test.

The water has been turned on to the campground, please watch for and report any leaks of 
campground water pipes.

 It is now time for all camping members to get your lots cleaned up, this includes all around your camper 
and lot, not just the front of it.  Opening weekend is coming soon and will be open to friends and family.  
There will be a form to sign and a $10 fee for them to ride atvs/utvs which will go toward their 
membership, if they decide to join.  Place reservations with a Board Member for camper rental areas and 
tent spots with electricity soon as they are on a first come, first serve basis.

4H has reserved the Range for 2nd Saturday of each month thru September from 2-4pm.

Please try to clean as much sand as possible off your feet/bodies prior to using shower facilities.  This will 
prevent problems with the drains.

Our next meeting will be May 8 at 9am at the Clubhouse.  The Rules Meeting is planned to be held 
immediately after. Please watch our Facebook/Website for guidelines that will be in place at that time 
for the meeting.

April Showers brings May Flowers!!


